
PMHA Newsletter – September 25th 
Welcome to the 2nd edition of the PMHA Newsletter, updating the membership on what has happened and 

what is happening around PMHA.  The PMHA is looking to send out this monthly update to help communicate 

with the membership and keep everyone aware of what is happening in and around the Wolfpack. 

 

PMHA Fundraising Dance – Saturday October 19th 

PMHA has moved it’s Fundraising Dance from the end of the season to Saturday October 19th at the Syl Apps 

Community Centre (Upstairs Hall).  What a great way for parents to enjoy a night out with music, dance and 

drinks; while celebrating the start of the hockey season.  Teams can use this time for parents to get to know 

and spend some time together away from the arena setting.  Tickets for the night are $10 will all the proceeds 

going back to PMHA to offset the rising costs of uniforms and for the purchase of PMHA supplied on-ice 

training equipment to be available to teams and during skill development sessions.  Music will be provided by 

DJ and a late night snack will be provided.  A WestJet travel voucher and 2020 Registration are two of the big 

prizes being raffled off.  Also, a number of door prizes will be available.  Tickets are available through PMHA 

executive and will be distributed to your coaching staff in the coming days.  Mark it on your calendar and more 

details will follow. 

PMHA Skill Development Sessions 

PMHA has started their Skill Development Sessions for the 2019/20 season.  Under the guidance of Paris’s own 

Tyler Pelton and he group of volunteer coaches, the Wolfpack players will be offered a variety of skill sessions 

this coming season.  Session covered will include shooting, defence skills, power skating, puck control and 

goaltending.  These session will rotate through out the first half of the season and have a cost of $5 per session, 

payable at the sign in desk the day of the sessions.  The first two sessions were held this past weekend 

(shooting and defence skills), with some great reviews.  The next two sessions will be October 5th with a Power 

skating/Puck control session followed by a Goaltending session.  The remaining schedule of clinics will be 

posted to the PMHA website by October 1st.  To register for a skill session, please email 

president@parisminorhockey.com 

 

PMHA Picture Days 

The 2019/20 picture days have been set for the morning of Saturday October 19th and the evening of Tuesday 

October 22nd.  Teams will be scheduled around their game or practice times where possible.  The schedule and 

instructions will be posted the PMHA website in early October. 

 

PMHA Team Selections and Start of Season 

As of the writing of this newsletter, the selection of all teams Atom and above have been completed.  Coaches 

and managers are busy preparing for the start of the regular season.  The Southern Counties and Intertown 

scheduling meetings are happening this week with schedules likely starting to appear as early as Friday.  We 

want to thank all the coaches and managers who have volunteered their time this season, so that our 

association can offer the kids a place to play this great game.   
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